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Date: 09/04/2020 
 
The online meeting of BOS held on 09/04/2020 at 3pm on the Zoom app. Following items 
were discussed in the meeting: 
 
Item No. 1: To discuss and finalize the scheme and syllabi of MBA programs 

The proposed scheme and syllabi of MBA programs running at UTD and affiliating institutes 
have been discussed in detail. The changes suggested by BOS members have been 
incorporated and the scheme and syllabi of MBA programs got approved. The revised 
scheme and syllabi will be implemented from session 2020-21 onwards.  
 
Item No. 2: Any other item with the permission of the chair. 
 
In the 18th meeting of academic council held on 05/12/2019, it was suggested to revise the 
MBA admission process. Considering this, the department prepared the proposal to revise the 
admission process, and the approval for the same was taken from the competent authority.  
As per the revised criterion process, from session 2020-21 onwards, admission to MBA 
program will be conducted on the basis of entrance test, group discussion and personal 
interview. Moreover, it is planned to conduct entrance test at 5 centres. The centres may be 
merged depending upon number of applicants.  
 
The house was apprised with the changes in MBA admission process. 
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